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Distribution of Eid gifts on the occasion of Zayed Humanitarian
Work Day

In observance of Zayed Humanitarian Work Day, the College of Education, Humanities and
Social Sciences with the Deanship of Student Affairs "Red Crescent Student Club", in
collaboration with Emirates Red Crescent Authority, and Tawam Hospital organized a charitable
campaign titled "Our Eid is nicer with you". Dr. Bayan Al-Naimat and Dr. Munther Balawi
represented the college in this effort, which involved the distribution of Eid gifts to
underprivileged patients at Tawam Hospital. The campaign brought joy to the patients and their
families and reflects Al Ain University's commitment to fostering relationships with the wider
community and contributing to public health.
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